
High School Board Report November 16,  2020 
 
 
 
1. We are now implementing the new Governor's proclamation of reduced capacity  

for events in our school.  Athletes are limited to two spectators per athlete through  
November 30th.  
 

2. Our Fall Plays were November 13th and 14th.  We were able to have a small  
audience and then record the play for us to put out on the district’s Facebook  
account.  
 

3. Our winter sports are all started as of November 16th.  Mr.Freriechs has worked  
hard to put in place requirements for athletes, parents, spectators and coaches to 
help keep out students in school and safe.  
 

4. We continue to evaluate our cleaning practices and safety measures for students  
and staff.  What we are doing is helping to slow down the spread of sickness in  
the building.  However choices outside of school continue to provide sources of  
increased illness.  
 

5. National Honor Society was inducted on November 9th.  We twenty one students  
excepted into the National Honor Society. 
 

6. Thanks to Mr. McDonald for being the guest speaker at our Veteran’s Day  
program.  Mr. Adam also took a small group of students to perform at the event. 
 

7. Thanks to the board for all the support of teachers, staff, and administration as we  
continue to navigate all of the trials and tribulations of COVID. Staff comes 
everyday ready to do what is best for kids and step up to meet any of the needs 
that arise to support each other.  We have a strong Chickasaw support system that  
is always looking for ways to improve and help others! 

 
8. Our conferences this year were virtual through Zoom.  Many of our parents  

enjoyed the ability to connect with teachers in this matter to keep everyone safe.  
We had 30.3% of our parents meet with our teachers.  Conferences fell right after  
first session and during the first week of the second session making it challenging. 
 

9. Congratulations to Lance Reicks for making it to the Iowa All State Choir!  
 
 
 
 
 


